il

Natural Resource Gas Limited
39 Beech St. E., PO Box 307, Aylmer On N5H 281

December 20, 2010

VIA EMAIL AND COURIER

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2601
Toronto, ON

M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Dear Board Secretary,
RE: EB-2010-0018

Further to EB-2010-0018, Natural Resource Gas Limited (‘“NRG”) was to submit Terms of
Reference with regards to an Engineering Study of our system by today.

We respectfully request an extension to the end of January 31, 2011. We feel it is important that
the terms of reference be done with great care to ensure the outcome of the study meets the OEB
and the needs of NRG and its' ratepayers and is done in a cost effective manner. Due to the
weather that recently hit our area and the holiday season we have had difficulty meeting the
deadline. As you are aware, we are a small utility and we require some consultation from an
expert on this matter.

Regards,

. K 4 o,
PO Acrar

Robert Cowan,
Co-Chairman

¢¢. Richard King
¢c. Robert Cowan




